
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Fern class and we hope that you enjoyed the holiday. 
We can’t believe that we’re in the last half term of the year and that the 
children will soon be moving up into Key Stage 2! It has been amazing to 
see how the children have progressed this year, both socially and 
academically. We are very proud of them all! As always, they have 
enjoyed the topics across the curriculum and they have retained what 
they have learned well.  We were so impressed by how they performed 
in the Year 2 assembly. Thank you for your help with learning lines and it 
was lovely to see so many of you there. 
This half term is a really busy one and it is a time when we will be 
preparing the children for moving up to Year 3. The children will be 
having visits to their new classes towards the end of term and we will be 
having transition meetings with the children’s new teacher. We know 
that the children are very excited about going upstairs!  
We are excited about our school trip to the Centre for Life. We did the 
same trip last year and everyone had a really great time. The children will 
be able to use their knowledge about the continents and the oceans and 

they will learn lots of new interesting facts. 

Important Diary Dates: 

Friday June 28th –Year 2 Trip to The Centre for Life 

 Thursday 20th June 2pm  -Year 2 Sports Afternoon 

PE Times and Kits: 
 
This half term, we are doing PE on a Tuesday and a Thursday.  We will  be working again with the Newcastle PE 
and Sport Service for our Tuesday PE session.  The focus is athletics and we will be practising our skills of 
running, jumping and throwing. In addition to PE, the children have also been regularly taking part in guided 
dance routines on GoNoodle and running around the yard and track when weather permits it.  

Library: 
The children really enjoy using our school library. We will continue to change books when the children have 
finished and returned their existing books. It has been great to see the variety of books they have been 
reading and how they have gone back to different authors to read more by them. 
 
 
It has been a real pleasure teaching Fern class this year and we will all really miss them. It will be lovely to see them 
next year in Key Stage 2 and we know that they will be brilliant! 
 
Thank you for all of your help  this year. You have been fantastic parents to work with and we really appreciate all 
of your support. 
Best wishes           
 

 Miss Bommel and Mrs Jennings 


